Media release – 20 August 2008

Airport to undertake Noise Monitoring
Paraparaumu Airport Ltd has commissioned acoustics experts Marshall Day to conduct noise monitoring at the Airport during September and October 2008.

The noise monitoring will involve the placement of sophisticated equipment at various points on the existing District Plan noise contours for a minimum 20 day period at each position. Following the collection of data the actual measured noise levels can be compared to the District Plan noise boundaries.

Due to the cost of this form of noise monitoring it is not commonplace at New Zealand airports with only Auckland and Wellington conducting continuous noise monitoring and Christchurch and Queenstown conducting regular monitoring.

The results of the noise monitoring will be reported to the Community Liaison Group pursuant to the Airport’s Noise Management Plan and posted on the Airport’s website and if necessary mitigating actions will be developed.
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